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tation and pay a reasonable rental therefor, but no payment shall 
be made by any carrier to an industry for performing any part of 
the service incident to the origination or determination of car 
load line haul shipments which the carriers have assumed to per-
form under the provisions of the bill of lading. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved April 22, 1931. 

No. 79, A.] 	 [Published April 23, 1931. 

CHAPTER 61. 

AN ACT to create subsection (5) of section 1.035 of the statutes, 
relating to the establishment of fish hatcheries by the United 
States government in Wisconsin. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. A new subsection is added to section 1.035 of the 
statutes to read: (1.035) (5) Subject to the conditions specified 
in section 1.02, the United States commissioner of fisheries may 
establish fish hatcheries within Wisconsin and may take fish or 
fish eggs from the waters of this state for propagation in such 
hatcheries. The United States commissioner of fisheries and his 
duly authorized agents are hereby authorized to conduct fish cul-
ture operations, rescue work, and all fishing and other operations 
necessary therefor in connection with such hatcheries in such man-
ner and at such times as is considered necessary and proper by the 
said commissioner and his agents. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved April 22, 1931. 

No. 109, A.] 	 [Published April 23, 1931. 

CHAPTER 62. 

AN ACT to amend paragraph (e) of subsection (10) of section 
85.08 of the statutes, relating to the revocation of drivers' li-
censes upon nonpayment of judgments for motor vehicle acci-
dents. 


